
 

 

 
 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

ISSUANCE OF LETTER OF VERIFICATION FOR WORK TRAVEL  

 

We refer to the latest Movement Control Order (MCO) Announcements and the 

Standard Operating Procedures (SOPs), among others, requiring financial service 

providers to have a letter of verification from the regulator for work travel. 

 

In relation to the above, Labuan FSA will provide the letter of verification to the Labuan 

Companies/Labuan Licensed Entities, to facilitate the movement of their employees 

to work during the MCO period.  To apply for the letter of verification, please email the 

request to communication@labuanfsa.gov.my. 

  

Labuan FSA would like to remind all Labuan Companies/Labuan Licensed Entities to 

be vigilant and take all the necessary steps to minimise the risk of the spread of 

COVID-19 at the workplace. 

 

 

Labuan Financial Services Authority 
 
13 January 2021 
 __________________________________________________________________ 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

  

Corporate Communication Unit  

Tel: 087- 591 200, Fax: 087- 428 200  

E-mail:  communication@labuanfsa.gov.my 

Website:  www.labuanfsa.gov.my  
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